HAMPTON FALLS CEMETERY TRUSTEES MEETING draft

February 4. 2021 1:10 PM.
Present; J. Bohm, T.H. Beattie, W. Harrington, . Swain and guest, R. Russell.
Minutes of the January meeting were read and accepted.
OLD BUSINESS;
L. Walker contacted J. Bohm about selling her single lot in West View. There seems to be some discrepancy

between the lot number she gave and the lot we believe it to be according tom the cemetery map. After some
discussion it was decided we will need to see a copy of her deed before anything can commence.

NEW BUSINESS;

J. Bohm and T.H Beattie examined the interior of the Town Shed and determined that there was plenty of room for a
storage cabinet for the newly purchased tools. Since some of them are power tools run by batteries it will be
necessary fo purchase an extension cord (s} to charge them.

W. Harrington experimented with some Wet & Forget on a part of the vinyl fencing at West View. One part of the
fence was sprayed and left, another section was sprayed and scrubbed and left. The results were, the part of the fence
that was scrubbed cleaned nicely while the part that was not scrubbed remained prefty much the same as before it was
sprayed. Wet & Forget is much cheaper to purchase and readily available at Home Depot etc, There by saving the
expensive D2 for use on the stones.

A discussion was had on the need to make changes to the By-Laws before we will be able to sell the available single

lots in West View Cemetery that are now available.

Meeting adjourned at 2:10 PM. Next meeting: March 4, 2021

Respectfully submitted:

Georgianna Swain
Secretary



